
RATH YOUNG PIGNATELLI

William F. J. Ardinger
Attorney at Law
Please reply to: Concord Office

July 26, 2011

VIA EMAIL AND HAND DELIVERY

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Walker Building
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: Docket No. DW 11-026: Joint Petition of City of Nashua, Pennichuck
Corporation et al for Approval to Acquire Stock of Pennichuck Corporation

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing with the Commission are an original and 6 copies of two
replacement pages for Exhibit JLP (Supp.)-2, filed recently with the Supplemental
Testimony of John L. Patenaude under cover letter of Steven V. Camerino, dated July 1,
2011. Recently, we discovered that these two pages of contained erroneous data. The
two replacement pages should be substituted for the pages in the previously filed exhibit.
We apologize for this inconvenience.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if
you have any questions.

Sincerely,

~

Attachments
cc: Service List (DW 11-026)

National Impact. Uniquely New Hampshire.
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